

## HILTINGBURY SCHOOLS PTA



Welcome back. I hope you all had a wonderful Easter break, enjoyed spending time with your family and didn't eat too much chocolate - unlike me!!

Break the Rules day was a great way to end the Spring term after a hard start to the year for the children. I enjoyed seeing how excited they were in their different outfits, coloured hair and tattoos whilst collecting money on the gate. Thank you to everyone who donated on the gate and online, the event brought in nearly a thousand pounds for the schools (including gift aid).

During the break I had the pleasure of seeing families out enjoying and deciphering the clues of the Easter trail, as I had a clue outside my house. We are so grateful that so many parents offered to display a clue for us, as it allowed us to do a bigger and very different trail than we had done previously. The winners will be announced shortly on our Facebook page and will be receiving some chocolate goodies.

Our attention now turns to the Summer term and although some of the lockdown restrictions have eased, we are still conscious of the fragility of the situation. We will still be trying to do most of the fund raising remotely, at least for the first half of term. Our committee is meeting next week to discuss potential options and we will update you as soon as possible with any exciting information.



## Stay up to date using our New App!!

Everything available on our website can now be accessed through a new App on your smart phone! Simply download the PTA Events app and use the code: hspta



## Fund Raising 2020/21





## **Upcoming Events**



29 Apr

TBD

Committee Meeting

Come along and get involved in the fundraising

Quiz

Test your knowledge with friends

Bingo TBD

Have some fun and a chance to win a prize

Legacy Books TBD

Yrs 2 and 6 have opportunity to gift a book to the school for future pupils



committee.hspta@gmail.co.uk



www.pta-events.co.uk/hspta



www.facebook.com/groups/hspta



Thank you to IBM for the donation received from their employee volunteering scheme.